July 5, 2014
Prof. Nikolai Zhelev
BioDiscovery Journal
28 West Acres Drive, Newport on Tay
Dundee, DD6 8NR, Scotland, UK

Dear Prof. Lee,
This letter is to confirm that I have performed an editing service on the manuscript “Stem Cell Application for Osteoarthritis in the Knee Joint”. As I had been asked by Ms. Uth and Mr. Trifonov, I proofread their review manuscript for spelling, grammar or punctuation mistakes, while also evaluating the paper for ease of reading and command of the English language.
Although I have found some minor mistakes, in my opinion this manuscript in general is one of high quality. Moreover, I have been assured by the manuscript authors that the mistakes I have noticed will be corrected before submission of the review. Therefore I think that this manuscript is compliant to the writing standards of the “World Journal of Stem Cells”.
In conclusion, I would like to recommend that this review manuscript is handed to peer reviewers after its submission.
Sincerely,
Prof. Nikolai Zhelev
Managing Editor of BioDiscovery


